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1/22/2019
United Fly Tyers of Rhode Island

PO Box 8986

Cranston, R.I. 02920

HI All
The January meeting was well attended, by about 34 tyers.  We had four new members and would be remiss not to credit Scott and his state wide tying program for all of his efforts.  Thanks Mr. Travers.  

I don’t know about everyone else, but I am getting that antsy feeling of the impending fishing season(s).  I just returned from the Marlborough Fly Fishing Show and now have many more places that I want to go. I have finally caught up with reading my fly magazine subscriptions, watched “The River Why” and will probably watch “A River Runs Through It”.  On that note, I would like to suggest to anyone who subscribes to the Amazon Prime channel, (which has many fly fishing movies and instructional programs); “The Rocky Mountain Fly Highway”, “The Lost World of Mr. Hardy”, the Orvis fly fishing instructional series, “Cast Alaska” and “Trout Grass”. 
Thanks to the January tyers:
Scott Travers with the appropriately named Slumpbuster (I will testify to that)
Peter Burgess with his realistic wasp, the wood special (a proven Maine brookie go to) and his always rowdy table
Ron Marafioti with the decorative safety pin flyes (Ron will continue the same theme in February)
John McCall with his expertise in tying soft hackle trout flyes
Jeff tying Joe Carr’s Estaz Shrimp pattern

This month’s tyers are:
Table 1
Mark Clancy will tye a salt water flat wing similar to the one he did in the Rhody Fly Rodders book Fifty Years, Fifty Flies
Table 2
Ron Marafioti a UFTRI board member, and an innovative tyer, will be continuing the decorative fly brooch pin
Table 3
Glen Northrup also an excellent tyer but bad Yankee Swap picker, will be instructing a Salt Water Buck Tail Fly for beginners to intermediate tyers, which can also be tyed smaller for fresh water
Table 4
Burt Strom will instruct the TONYEN “The Only Nymph You Ever Need”.  Burt is one of the founding members of UFTRI, who for years put in countless hours researching and writing the much acclaimed UFTRI Newsletter.  Burt will also be discussing and demonstrating a Tenkara rod.  Feel free to ask Burt any questions.  
Table 5
Scott Travers of DEM fame and Vice President of TU 737 North will be a fresh water pattern the Leprechaun

Table 6
Tim Geremia a long time tying instructor who has tyed with Gary LaFontaine will tye LaFonatine’s Sparkle Pupa a fresh water fly
Joke of the month:
How do you avoid infection from biting insects? 

Answer: Don't bite them

The club has received a donation of some highly acclaimed, excellent condition books.  The club will be silent auctioning a book a month.  This month’s book is:

Talleure’s Basic Fly Tying by Dick Talleur ($35.00 new)
The BOD’s is looking for a member to audit the financial books.  I will ask for a volunteer at the February meeting.
The club would like to thank the members for the donated flyes for the Stripers Forever auction.  Anyone interested can become a member of Stripers Forever, no charge, by going on their web site:  (https://www.stripersforever.org/).  You can check out and bid on the auction even if you are not a member, as well as see the nice write up about UFTRI’s donation.  Lastly, Dean Clark of Stripers Forever will be speaking at the February 19, 2019 Rhody Fly Rodders meeting, 
The club has also donated a fly box full of fresh water flyes to TU 225 Narragansett chapter for their annual auction.  I will ask for a vote by the BOD to do the same for TU 737 North’s breakfast banquet.  For information on the banquet and breakfast, see Ron or Scott, respectfully.  
The By Law Committee is still working on the revision.  Not an easy assignment.  They will present the final draft to the general membership when done for a vote of approval.  Thanks to Ann Gallagher, Ron Marafioti Cyndi Chrostek, Russ Algren, and Mike Scccoccio.
As of now, the May 1, 2019 meeting will be held at the Check In Station, located in Arcadia (Route 165/Ten Rod Road. Go 3 1/2 miles west on Route 165, look for a turnoff on the left, just after you cross the Wood River. The site is marked as a DEM fishing access site).  The club will provide pizza and drinks.  There will also be other activities.  If a regular scheduled meeting is cancelled due to weather, the BOD’s will consider a tying/pizza meeting May 1st at the KOC, as was done last year.
Please send fishing related pictures to Cyndi ( dragonlady50@hotmail.com ), so that they can be posted on the web site.
During inclement weather, check to see if the meeting is canceled by; checking the UFTRI web site, calling a board member (contact information is on www.uftri.org, under the directors tab), and/or the KOC.
Thank you
Jeff
This letter acknowledges a donation of goods at face value from Burt Strom, 418 Pond St, Wakefield RI 02879 to the United Fly Tyers of Rhode Island (UFTRI).
These goods are listed as follows:


“Nymphing” by Gary Borger ($14.95)


“Sex, Death, and Fly Fishing” by John Gierach ($11.00)


“Dances with Trout” by John Gierach($11.00)


Fishy’s Flies” by Jay Fishy Fullum ($(9.95)

“Fishing Vacations for all Budgets” by Directory of U.S. fishing resorts ($16.93)


“Nymph Fishing for Larger Trout” by Charles E. Brooks ($18.95)"

“Long Feathers Long Flies” by Ken Thayer and Quincy Thomas (Thayer) out of print

“A. K.’s Fly Box” by A K Best ($40.00)


“Advanced Fly Tying” by A K Best ($40.00)




“Nymph Fly-Tying Techniques” by Jim Schollmeyer ($23.95)




“The Dry Fly New Angles” by Gary LaFontaine ($39.95)




“on the Trout Stream” by Joe Humphreys ($29.95)




“Talleure’s Basic Fly Tying” by Dick Talleur (35.00)




“simple flies” by C Boyd Pfeiffer ($27.95)




The Custom Graphite Fly Rod Design & Construction” by Skip Morris 



($24.95)

UFTRI is exempt from federal income tax (Section 501 (C) (3), and donors can deduct contributions they make under IRC Section 170.
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Jeffrey N. Perry
President UFTRI
Local fly shop instructional fly tying

UFTRI members also volunteer for events through collaboration with Trout Unlimited 225 Narragansett Chapter, Trout Unlimited 737 Northern Chapter, Rhody Fly Rodders, Fly Fishers International, and other organizations that request instruction.

UFTRI annual dues have not been raised since its’ inception in the mid 90’s. The cost of all operating expenses has gone up considerably (i.e. rent, insurance, materials, hooks, etc.).  

The UFTRI Board of Directors continually seeks to solicit donations of Fly Fishing apparel, equipment and/or materials to be used for instruction and fundraising to supplement the costs associated with the programs that the club supports. 

On behalf of UFTRI, I am reaching out to ask if Sage Fly Rods and Reels are in a position to be able to donate any item(s) of which would then be used to raise funds, to continue the clubs educational mission as described above. 

UFTRI is a non-profit organization exempt from federal income tax (Section 501(C) (3)), and donors can deduct contributions made to UFTRI, under IRC Section 170.

Employee Number 82-0611322

DLN 26053668005397

ID 31954.

UFTRI will provide a letter for the value of the gifted item(s).  Please contact me as per the information below, at your convenience 

Mr. Lantz, I understand that you must receive many requests similar to this one, and I appreciate your considerations of this request.  Thank you.
Sincerely,
Jeffrey N. Perry

             President 

55 What Cheer Road

United Fly Tyers of Rhode Island

Narragansett, R.I. 02882
PO Box 8986
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Cranston, R.I. 02920



Narragansett, R.I. 02882




401 741 0598 cell

401 789 9264 home

jnperry55@verizon.net
8/22/2018
Sage Manufacturing

David Lantz

8500 Northeast Day Road

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Mr.

Dear Mr. Lantz

I am the President of the United Fly Tyers of Rhode Island (http://www.uftri.org). UFTRI was established in the mid-1990 and has a membership of new and seasoned men and women fly tyers (women make up 15% of the club). The club is “Dedicated to teaching and learning about fresh and saltwater flies: how to tie them, their history and their uses near and far.”

UFTRI provides instruction, equipment, and materials for all levels of fly tyers during its monthly meetings.  The club also loans out its equipment, donates materials, helps to monetarily subsidize programs, and the club’s members volunteer their time to work with various organizations throughout the state, such as:

 The Rhode Island DEM Fish & Wildlife’s, Aquatic Education Program 

·      Woman’s Instructional fly tying, fly casting, and fly fishing day

·      Family instructional fly tying, fly casting, and fly fishing day

·       Children’s instructional fly tying, fly casting, and fly fishing day

·       Cinder worm hatch instructional fly tying, fly casting, and fly fishing afternoon and evening

·       Yearlong local library instructional fly tying programs, fly casting and fly fishing day 

·      Kids Day at Addieville East Farm, instructional fly tying, casting and fly fishing Dare to Dream 

·      Veterans Freshwater Fly Fishing School, instructional fly tying, casting, and a fly fishing day 

·      Saltwater Fly Fishing School on The Narrow River, Narragansett, R I for Dare to Dream Veterans

·      Vamos a Pescar instructional fishing day

The Boy Scouts of America, Camp Yawgoog’s instructional fly tying, fly casting, and fly fishing  

Rhody Fly Rodders annual Fly Tying for charity event

Donation of fresh and salt water flies to organizations
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